UNBC Entrance Awards Update

First, is that we have extended our Early Entrance Award application deadline to Friday, |
January 31. |

This allows your students extra time to apply for September 2020 or January 2021 entry, self-declare their grade 12
courses and predicted final grades, and be eligible for our early entrance awards, which are broken down into two

categories:

1. Grades-based Early Entrance Awards (automatic)

Students who apply before January 31 and self-declare their grade 12 courses and predicted final grades are
automatically considered for our grades-based early entrance awards:

UNBC Merit Awards $2,500 each Multiple awards available
Raven Scholarships $5,500 each Multiple awards available

2. Leadership Awards (separate application)

- Students who apply before January 31 and self-declare their grade 12 courses and predicted grades are able to
complete the Leadership Awards application form through MyUNBC.
- On the Leadership Award application, students list:
o Their leadership experience
o Their volunteer experience
o Their plan to continue to demonstrate at UNBC
- Students must also submit two letters of reference from people who can attest to the student’s leadership skills
to be considered for Leadership Awards

i
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' - Students are considered for either type of Leadership Award by completing the single awards application and ﬁ;
_ submitting the two letters of reference.

Leadership Awards $3,000 each Multiple awards available

President’s Silver Anniversary $22,500 each (over Two awards available each year

Award for Excellence in four years)

Leadership

General Entrance Awards Deadline is March 1, 2020.

UNBC awards more than $3,000,000 annually to its new and continuing students. o o
There are numerous non-early entrance awards available for your students. The application deadline is March 1.

Applications for On-Campus Housing not yet open

For students who might be worrying about applications to on-campus housing, we want to inform 'fhem that the .
application has not yet opened. The exact date for its opening has not yet been finalized, however interested parties
should reference the Housing website for updates and announcement when the application does open.




